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Drop off for ALL MARCHERS will be at Paradise Elementary.  All marchers MUST be dropped off NO LATER THAN 1:00 
PM.  Please follow the above directions by exiting Hwy 165 onto Paradise Rd and turning left onto Laura Avenue, which 
will lead drivers to the back parking lot entrance of Paradise Elementary.  For safety purposed, each group MUST have 
an adult stationed in the parking lot to receive the children and escort them to their designated area.  No parent/ 
guardian will be allowed to leave their vehicle to escort a child to the designated area. Band leaders may pull thru to 
unload only.  Parking is available in the Ball Foods parking lot.   There will be no parking available at this 
location.  Drop off WILL NOT BE ALLOWED in front of the school.  Parents should be instructed that all participants 
who are on a float or marching should be picked up from Ball Foods parking lot. An adult must remain in the parking 
lot until all children have been picked up.   THE TOWN OF BALL WILL NOT BE RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY 
UNSUPERVISED CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE OF 18. 
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